From: Gwen Jones

To: Cassondra Tripard

Cc: Jordan Hess

Subject: Fw: Re 125 foot building going up where Missoulian is
Date: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 9:43:41 AM

Cassie, please attach to the record in this matter. Thanks, -Gwen

Gwen Jones

Ward 3 City Councilwoman

606 Woodford St., Missoula, MT 59801
406 549-3295

Note: All emails to and from this address are in the public domain.

From: Gwen Jones <JonesG@ci.missoula.mt.us>

Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 9:40 AM

To: Patricia Macmillan <missoulahillz@yahoo.com>

Subject: Re: Re 125 foot building going up where Missoulian is

Dear Patricia, thank you for this email. Since this is a land use decision, | cannot, under MT
state law, discuss it prior to hearing all public comment at public hearings.

| will forward this on so that it can be included in public comment on the matter, and it can be
attached to the record. Thanks, -Gwen

Gwen Jones

Ward 3 City Councilwoman

606 Woodford St., Missoula, MT 59801
406 549-3295

Note: All emails to and from this address are in the public domain.

From: Patricia Macmillan <missoulahillz@yahoo.com>

Sent: Sunday, September 12, 2021 8:53 AM

To: Heather Harp <HarpH®@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Grp. City Council and City Web Site
<Council@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Gwen Jones <JonesG@ci.missoula.mt.us>

Subject: Re 125 foot building going up where Missoulian is

Hello dear council.

Although your job is to represent your constituents | know from previous experience
that is not what you do . In any case | am offering my opinion of what | consider would
be best for the fate of Missoula aesthetically.

You have an important job regarding the future look and livability of Missoula. It’s fate
is in your hands.

A towering building of 124 feet right by the river will create a monstrous cement
corridor near the river that will always be there and be precedent setting for zoning on
the south side. At the moment the higher development has been limited to the north


mailto:JonesG@ci.missoula.mt.us
mailto:TripardC@ci.missoula.mt.us
mailto:HessJ@ci.missoula.mt.us

side of the river with the exception of the sawmill district which is set back from the
river and quite tastefully designed as to not impact on the river corridor. More living
space was accomplished without creating the lasting impact of destroying the view
that all Missoulians have enjoyed for years of the Mt sentinel and the hills behind.
Have you done impact studies for the increased traffic? Have you considered the
continued high rises that will occur on the south side as precedent is set for this
height? | am not against development and increased places for living however | think
it is a mistake to do it along the river corridor as that is a feature which makes
Missoula uniquely beautiful. It is well used by walkers and bikers and is a very unique
and pleasant feature of this town.

We live in the neighborhood and have done so for 20 years. This summer the traffic
was unbearably loud for the first time. . Unfortunately our livelihood is tied to Missoula
and leaving is difficult but due to the increasing traffic and density it may become
necessary, to move further out and rent this location. We have enjoyed a good life
here for many years but sadly | see the lifestyle is being eroded by a Missoula’s new
desire for high rises on the south side of the river. More density equals more noise
,more traffic and less views.

The iconic pleasant neighborhoods are being sacrificed for increased tax base. That
can be accomplished anyway, but why not consider a overall plan for Missoula that
maintains the beauty of Missoula? Is our fate to be ugly like most places? Building
well back from the river corridor will maintain what is unique about this town. | urge
you not to pass a building of this height right by the river.

It's in your hands.

Sincerely,

Patricia Macmillan



